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HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY
[Filed September 29, 2022, 7:28 a.m.]

NOTICE

Title or Subject: 1915(b) Waiver Continuation - Behavioral Health
Services Only.

Effective Date: January 1, 2023.

Description: The health care authority (HCA) intends to submit an
application to continue the 1915(b) waiver program. The new waiver
will replicate the current waiver, with a few technical updates, which
include references to new services that have been added to the state
plan since the waiver was originally written. This application will
allow HCA to continue to authorize enrollment into the behavioral
health services only program for individuals who are not mandatorily
enrolled in integrated managed care. These remaining enrollees will
continue to receive physical health medical services through other de-
livery systems, such as HCA's fee-for-service system, medicare, or
primary care case management.

Contact the person named below to request additional information
or submit comments (please note that all comments are subject to pub-
lic review and disclosure, as are the names of those who comment).

Contact Jessica Diaz, Strategic Design and Program Oversight, 626
8th Street S.E., Olympia, WA 98501, phone 360-725-1177, TRS/TDD/TTY
711, email Jessica.diaz@hca.wa.gov.
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